

After making some needed repairs, and while still making some reasonable accommodations for the pandemic, we will be back in the Sanctuary space for our worship time this weekend at Clarksburg United Methodist Church.

It won't be with these Easter Flowers, but thanks to hard work behind the scenes by Clark and Cathy, our Space will be as beautiful, and as inviting, and as safe as we can possibly make it.

Please remember, group meetings are a risk activity, and not only for the unvaccinated. Therefore, in loving consideration, especially for the most vulnerable, we are happy to place their needs above any personal preferences. This means ...

- Our inside meetings are short in duration
- During which we wear our masks... PROPERLY.
 (I would encourage you to continue masking in any/all group settings!)
- We will observe the recommended distancing.
- · And no food or drink during our meetings.

Thus far, weather has been amenable and we have been able to socialize for a while, outside, after worship.

If you have any concerns, please feel free to discuss them with me.

While I do understand that for some there are very valid reasons to avoid group gatherings, for the rest ... I hope that you will regather with us again, soon.

Paster Dave